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12/07/2023  10:14:592023/2535/P INT Mrs Ann Marchini I am the neighbour at adjoining 16 Oakeshott Avenue.

I have no objection in principle to the proposed works although I understand that there will be a period of some 

disruption which I hope can be kept to the minimum.  

My concerns are:

1.  that the new ground floor extension will, by the nature of its construction, be more visible and cut out more 

natural light than the current, glass, pitched roof conservatory which is, in itself, not unattractive and allows 

light to pass.

2. I do not object to the loft extension facing south, but the east facing dormer seems to me to come very near 

to my property and its window (albeit with frosted glass) looks directly into my bedroom from very close by.
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